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President 

-​ Elections: Voting for the 2025-2026 EdUS elections occurred on February 7-9. 
-​ A large portion of our current council is graduating, so there were many vacant 

roles 
-​ We have elected a new president! 
-​ We have a few vacant positions that we are trying to figure out, but most of the 

key positions have been filled. 
 
VP Internal 

-​ The education grad ball has been booked for April 25th 
-​ Will be Edu, Phys. Ed, and Kinesiology. 

-​ It has been brought to my attention that certain faculties have yet to pay back Education 
for their share of certain frosh expenditures 

-​ As well as the compounded interest as signed on a MoA/MoU by the Frosh IOC 
2024 committee 

-​ The interest is now a part of the share that education is owed. Each faculty should 
be aware of that as their frosh coords signed documents about it! 

-​ Please bring this to your faculty council to make sure that the Frosh finances can 
be settled 

-​ We will be having a St. Patrick's Day apartment crawl to raise money for Gradball 
 
VP External 

-​ We had the Education Carrer Fair on February 5th, and it was very successful 
-​ Sock drive donations are still incoming, and we have gotten a lot of donations 

-​ Everything will be donated at the end of February 
-​ The next place of proceeds for our charity events is currently being chosen 

 
General 

-​ VP Wellness and the Equity commissioners collaborated on a Lion Dance event on 
January 29th for the Lunar New Year. 

 



 
-​ It was a pricey but an incredible event! 
-​ We are hoping to continue this in the upcoming years 
-​ It is a great example of an event that faculty’s can host to show their students 

diversity 
-​ Equity commissioners for next year have been interviewed and hired. 

-​ They had an onboarding meeting with the current equity commissioners on the 
weekend of February 7th 

-​ We are carefully reviewing our constitution and updating it where necessary (its last 
official update was in 2018, pre covid) 

-​ VP Academics are starting to redesign the position’s portfolio with the elected VP 
academics for 2025-2026 

 
 
Maya Tick (She/Her) 
Faculty of Education Representative | Représentant de la Faculté d'éducation 
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Teionkwatonhontsó:ni a’iakwariwahní:rate tsi nón:we ratehiatónkwa ne SSMU tsi ionterihwaienstáhkhwa ohén:ton Rón:nete 
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The SSMU is located on Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabe traditional territories. 
L’AÉUM est située sur les territoires traditionnels des collectivités Haudenosaunee et Anishinaabe. 
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